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	International Foundation for Functional Gastrointestinal Disorders (IFFGD)



	6th International Symposium on 
Functional Gastrointestinal Disorders 

Will be Held on 
April 7-10, 2005
The Pfister Hotel, Milwaukee Wisconsin
JOINTLY SPONSORED BY
Office of Continuing 
Medical Education
University of Wisconsin 
Medical School
Madison, Wisconsin
International Foundation for Functional Gastrointestinal Disorders 
(IFFGD)
Milwaukee, Wisconsin
IN COOPERATION WITH
Functional Brain-Gut Research Group 

Statement of Need 
The 6th International Symposium on Functional Gastrointestinal Disorders is being developed to enhance the knowledge and skills of physicians, psychologists, nurses and allied health professionals in their care of patients with functional gastrointestinal and motility disorders. 
Why Attend? 
The sessions will provide participants with opportunities to: 
· Learn about advances in the pathophysiology of the functional gastrointestinal and motility disorders 
· Develop clinical skills in the diagnosis and care of patients with functional GI disorders 
· Network and share information and experiences with other conference participants 
Who Should Attend? 
Gastroenterologists, pediatricians, physiologists, basic scientists, psychologists, mental health professionals, nurse clinicians, and trainees in medicine and the mental health fields. 
Where 
The symposium will be held at the Pfister Hotel in downtown Milwaukee, Wisconsin. 

General Information

Dates: April 7-10, 2004
Place: The Pfister Hotel, 424 E. Wisconsin Avenue Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202 
Exhibits 
The symposium will feature both non-profit and commercial exhibits. Ample time will be included in the program to allow viewing the exhibits and meeting representatives. 
Credit 
Accreditation Statement 
This activity is being planned and implemented in accordance with the Essential Areas and policies of the Accreditation Council for Continuing Medical Education through the joint sponsorship of the University of Wisconsin Medical School and the International Foundation for Functional Gastrointestinal Disorders. The University of Wisconsin Medical School is accredited by the ACCME to provide continuing medical education for physicians. 
Contact 
For further information contact: Terese Bailey, Office of Continuing Medical Education. Phone: 608-240-2141. 
Email: tmbailey@wisc.edu.
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